
From: Snyder, Amy
To: Mellon, Andrea L (NYSERDA)
Cc: Bembia, Paul J (NYSERDA)
Subject: Request Clarification Question on Off-site Sampling Data Submittal
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 3:26:00 PM
Importance: High

Hi Andrea,
 
Hope you are well and enjoying the summer!
 
We are almost done with our technical evaluation of the off-site data.
 
Request clarification:
For sample number 5.6.AR1.3, at depth 30-60”
There is a data qualifier “Hh.”  Please define “Hh”.
 
Also in the soil sampling summary it says that this location was not sampled, yet it seems to
have been collected and analyzed because there is data in the table for this location with
the “Hh” qualifier.  Could you clarify?
 
Thank you
A

Amy
 
Amy Snyder, Senior Project Manager
Materials Decommissioning Branch (MDB)
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery, and Waste Programs (DUWP)
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS)
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
Washington, D.C.  20555
 
( Office: (301) 415-6822
7 Fax: (301) 415-5369
- Mail Stop: T8-F5M
¶ Location: T8-E45
8 E-mail: amy.snyder@nrc.gov
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